
     
 

 

 

Property and Evidence Association of Florida 

Chapter 4 Meeting Minutes 

Bru’s Room – Coconut Creek 

November 29, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 
Charrin Hanson-FAU PD 
Robin Campbell-Haynes-FLPD 
Neil Lawrence-FLPD 
Dawn Ramage-FLPD 
Pat Smith-FLPD 
Demesha Moore-Lauderhill PD 
Marites O’Keefe-Margate PD 
Teresa Tibble-Margate PD 
Ivey Fagan-PBSO 
Joe Spatafora-Sunrise PD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Heneks, President-PBSO 
Larry Bauer, Vice President-PBSO 
Amy Husted, Secretary-Ft. Lauderdale PD 
Eric Reynolds-Boynton Beach PD 
Tonya Johnson-BSO 
Safraaz Mohamed-BSO 
Maria Kerner-Coral Springs PD  
Sheila Lustigman-Coral Springs PD 
Stephen Morrissey-Coral Springs PD 
Darien Staryk-Coral Springs PD 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The meeting was held at Bru’s Room in Coconut Creek and called to order at 1202 hrs.  

 

Sheila Lustigman made a motion to accept the minutes from the September meeting 

which was held on September 27, 2018.  Larry Bauer seconded the motion.  Motion 

carried. 

 

This being the holiday luncheon, everyone received at least one gift. 

 

There was no winner from the Ace of Hearts 50/50 drawing.  The pot now stands at $258. 

 

 

Old Business 

 

There was an Executive Board Meeting held on November 3rd at Port St. Lucie Police 

Department.  Items discussed were redesigning the PEAF website, selling PEAF logo 

items, a new financial policy and the 2019 PEAF Educational Conference. 

 

 

New Business 

 

The Minutes from the Executive Board meetings as well as the Chapter meetings can be 

found on the PEAF website.  The next meeting will be in January.  The date, time and 

location are to be determined. 

 

Discussions 

 

Roundtable discussion regarding how different agencies’ midnight officers correct their 

evidence submissions.  Are there lockers?  If so, how many people have access to them?  

 

 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 1308 hrs. 

 

 


